
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Bockisch, Bernie <bbockisch@craworld.com> 
Wednesday, February 20, 2013 11:19 AM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
RE: Pardue Farms Workplan

Mike,

Thanks for letting us know. I'll circle back with you next week. 

Bernie

Bernard Bockisch, PMP 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)
6121 Indian School Ftd NE Ste. 200
Albuquerque, NM, USA 87110
Office: (505) 884-0672
Mobile: (505) 280-0572
Fax: (505) 884-4932
Email: bbockisch@craworld.com
www.CRAworld.com

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD Fmailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us]
Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2013 11:17 AM
To: Bockisch, Bernie
Cc: Larson, Thomas
Subject: RE: Pardue Farms Workplan

I sent this to Santa Fe a couple of weeks ago and asked for a review the ground water data, but have not heard anything 
back yet. Check with me next Wednesday or Thursday, if I still haven't heard anything on it, t will do something different. 
I am not sure your proposal to remove just 5' will be sufficient, given the elevated chloride levels being left in place, but I 
would like to get with the hydrologist before making that call.

Thanks,

Mike Bratcher 
NMOCD District 2 
8n S. First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
0: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857
F: 575-748-9720

From: Bockisch, Bernie fmailto:bbockisch@craworld.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2013 9:18 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Bernie,
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Cc: Larson, Thomas 
Subject: Pardue Farms Workplan

Mike,

I wanted to check with you on the status of the Pardue Farms Workplan. This is a site for Chevron. I have attached a 
copy of the workplan for your convenience. Could you please let us know if you agree with our approach. Thank you,

Bernie

Bernard Bockisch, PMP 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)
6121 Indian School Rd NE Ste. 200
Albuquerque, NM, USA 87110
Office: (505) 884-0672
Mobile: (505) 280-0572
Fax: (505) 884-4932
Email: bbockisch@craworld.com
www.CRAworld.com
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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2013 11:17 AM

To: 'Bockisch, Bernie’
Cc: Larson, Thomas

Subject: RE: Pardue Farms Workplan

Bernie,

I sent this to Santa Fe a couple of weeks ago and asked for a review the ground water data, but have not heard anything 
back yet. Check with me next Wednesday or Thursday, if I still haven't heard anything on it, I will do something different. 
I am not sure your proposal to remove just 5' will be sufficient, given the elevated chloride levels being left in place, but I 
would like to get with the hydrologist before making that call.

Thanks,

Mike Bratcher 
NMOCD District 2 
811 S. First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 |
O: 575-748-1283 X108 
C: 575-626-0857
F: 575-748-9720

From: Bockisch, Bernie Fmailto:bbockisch(5)craworld.coml
Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2013 9:18 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Larson, Thomas
Subject: Pardue Farms Workplan

Mike,

I wanted to check with you on the status of the Pardue Farms Workplan. This is a site for Chevron. I have attached a 
copy of the workplan for your convenience. Could you please let us know if you agree with our approach. Thank you,

Bernie

Bernard Bockisch, PMP 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)
6121 Indian School Rd NE Ste. 200
Albuquerque, NM, USA 87110
Office: (505) 884-0672
Mobile: (505) 280-0572
Fax: (505) 884-4932
Email: bbockisch@craworld.com
www.CRAworld.com
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